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Comments: It is imperative that no new logging roads are constructed in this area, including temporary roads.
There is already a lot of logging activity in this area, and the National Forest should maintain ecological integrity.
This project is huge in scope, and needs much more scrutiny.

Finally, an Environmental Impact Statement is warranted in the case of a project this extensive. "Huckleberry
enhancement” seems like a red herring, given the extensive clear cutting that is already occurring in this region
on private and state lands.

Please do not perform timber harvesting for the sake of short-term monetary gain at the expense of habitat,
carbon capture, water purification, natural beauty, and long-term recreation potential.

Thank you,
Janie Booth



